
As part of our commitment to the year of faith, St Edmund’s College is 
delighted to be hosting a series of lectures focussing on the importance 

of Catholic faith and identity. The first lecture will be presented by 
Sister Frances Orchard (Provincial Superior at Congregation of Jesus)  

who will be talking on:  

‘Mary Ward and the importance of providing pupils 
with a Catholic Education in the 21st century’. 

Please join us for this special event. 

Thursday 
15 
November 
 
6pm – 7pm followed by 
refreshments 
 
 

To reserve a seat please call 
01920 821504 or email 

rsvp@stedmundscollege.org 
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